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Mid Week Message  
Board Meeting and Local 

Control Accountability 

Meeting 

Kit Carson’s next Board Meeting will be held 

tonight, Wednesday, September 16th at 6:30 

p.m. in the Staff Room.  All are welcome to 

attend.  Pursuant to Ed. Code 52060(g) the 

Board of Trustees welcomes public input on 

topics related to the District’s LCAP.   Input 

from community members during this portion 

and any of the meeting will be used to guide 

district personnel in planning, writing, imple-

menting, and updating the LCAP.  The Superin-

tendent will provide a written response upon 

request.  The LCAP is available on the district’s 

web site at www. Kitcarsonschool.com. 

     

H O M E   O F   T H E   T I G E R S 

Fundraiser Information 

Kit Carson student are selling cookie dough, gifts, 

VIP cards, and magazines .  Please ask your stu-

dent for their information.  All final money and 

orders are due back to their homeroom class on 

Wednesday, September 16th for prize opportuni-

ties.  Please note that this fundraiser is not the 

same company as last year.   

 

Fundraisers like this assist in fieldtrips and Tiger 

Society, and other fun activities.   

Absence & 

Homework Hotline 

Please call if your student is or 

will be absent from school.  

The Absence Hotline number 

is 582-2843– dial 2 to connect 

to the school, then 2 to report 

absent (24 hours) and/or re-

quest homework. 

You may also access this Web 

Page and other information  

from the Kit Carson Web Page 

at:  

    www.kitcarsonschool.com 

Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri 

7 
NO SCHOOL 
Labor Day 

8 
PTC Meeting 6:30 

9 
 

10 
 

11 

Football/Volleyball  
2:30 at Kit Carson 
vs. SRM 

14 
 

15 
Football/Volleyball  
A&B 2:30 at Kit 
Carson 

16 
6:30 Board Meet-
ing 

17 
 

18 

 

September 7th through September 11th 

If your student missed taking fall photos, re-takes 

will be done on Friday, September 25th,  OR, if 

your child forgot to send in money, contact Val-

erie Lopez  for your student ID#.  You can then 

call the company to mail in your money referenc-

ing your student ID# to the order.  All students are 

photographed for the yearbook and identification 

card purposes.   

Photo Re-takes 

Office 

Information 

For the safety of our stu-

dents, ALL parents, grand-

parents, and guests must 

check-in the office upon 

entering the school grounds 

to sign in and to receive a 

visitors badge.   

Site Council is an advisory committee composed 

of parents, teachers, classified employees, and 

administration.  We encourage parents to partici-

pate in this council to help guide the educational 

process.  Site Council and ELAC Election Ballots 

have been mailed home.  Please complete and 

return to the office by Friday, September 18th.     

Site Council/ELAC Ballots 

Family Night 

We are excited about family night!  Come on 

out with the family on Wednesday, September 

23rd from 6:00 p.m. —7:30 p.m. for a Family 

night of board and card games.  What a great 

way to spend some time with family and 

friends, and even make new ones!    

A hot dog dinner will be provided for all.  

Please contact Valerie in the office at  

582-2843 ext. 100 with a head count so that we 

have enough dinners.   


